

August 3,1998

Scott M. McGee
Isaacson & Arfman PA
128 Monroe St. NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR TEXACO @ TAYLOR RIDGE (E12-D8A2) CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 6/5/98

Dear Mr. McGee:

Based on the information provided on your June 5,1998 submittal, Engineer Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia

File

Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE
Associate Engineer



April 6,1998

Scott McGee I & A Engineering 128 Monroe NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR TEXACO @ TAYLOR RIDGE (E12-D8A2) REVISION DATED 4/1/98

Dear Mr. McGee:

Based on the information provided on your April 1,1998 resubmittal, the above referenced site is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia

[File]

Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE Engineering Associate





Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

November 28, 1997

Scott McGee, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman
128 Monroe NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

RE: TEXACO AT TAYLOR RIDGE (E12-D8A2). UPDATED GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL. ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED NOVEMBER 3, 1997.

Dear Mr. McGee:

Based on the information provided on your November 3, 1997 submittal, the above referenced project is approved for Building Permit

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, and Engineer's Certification will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

Lisa Ann Manwill, P.E.

Hydrology

c: Andrew Garcia

File





Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

October 29,1997

Scott M. McGee I & A Engineering 128 Monroe NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR TEXACO @ TAYLOR RIDGE (E12-D8A2) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 10/8/97

Dear Mr. McGee:

Based on the information provided on your October 8,1997 submittal, the above referenced site is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Also, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required prior to release of the Certificate of Occupancy.

Please be advised that the Building Permit will not be released until the Work Order Plans have been approved.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia

Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE
Associate Engineer

